
Item 854513

The  cooling  and  vent  grate  is  a  ventilation
grate  made  of  3mm stainless  steel.  The
ventilation  grate  has  a  timeless  design  and
is  used  for  refrigerators  and  freezers.  The
dimensions  of  the  ventilation  grate  are
918x54mm.  It  comes  with  a  spacer  and  two
different  lengths  of  screws.

Item 854515

The  cooling  and  vent  grate  is  a  ventilation
grate  made  of  3mm stainless  steel.  The
ventilation  grate  has  a  timeless  design  and
is  used  for  refrigerators  and  freezers.  The
dimensions  of  the  ventilation  grate  are
1196x54mm. It comes with a spacer and two
different  lengths  of  screws.

Item 854516

The  cooling  and  vent  grate  is  a  ventilation
grate  made  of  3mm stainless  steel.  The
ventilation  grate  has  a  timeless  design  and
is  used  for  refrigerators  and  freezers.  The
dimensions  of  the  ventilation  grate  are
596x66mm.  It  comes  with  a  spacer  and  two
different  lengths  of  screws.

Item 854517

The  cooling  and  vent  grate  is  a  ventilation
grate  made  of  3mm stainless  steel.  The
ventilation  grate  has  a  timeless  design  and
is  used  for  refrigerators  and  freezers.  The
dimensions  of  the  ventilation  grate  are
698x66mm.  It  comes  with  a  spacer  and  two
different  lengths  of  screws.



Item 854519

The  cooling  and  vent  grate  is  a  ventilation
grate  made  of  3mm stainless  steel.  The
ventilation  grate  has  a  timeless  design  and
is  used  for  refrigerators  and  freezers.  The
dimensions  of  the  ventilation  grate  are
918x66mm.  It  comes  with  a  spacer  and  two
different  lengths  of  screws.

Item 854520

The  cooling  and  vent  grate  is  a  ventilation
grate  made  of  3mm stainless  steel.  The
ventilation  grate  has  a  timeless  design  and
is  used  for  refrigerators  and  freezers.  The
dimensions  of  the  ventilation  grate  are
1196x66mm. It comes with a spacer and two
different  lengths  of  screws.

Item 854518

The  cooling  and  vent  grate  is  a  ventilation
grate  made  of  3mm stainless  steel.  The
ventilation  grate  has  a  timeless  design  and
is  used  for  refrigerators  and  freezers.  The
dimensions  of  the  ventilation  grate  are
748x66mm.  It  comes  with  a  spacer  and  two
different  lengths  of  screws.

Specifications

Item Number 854513

Function Ventilation grill above fridge/freezer

Item Color Stainless

Material Stainless steel 1.4301



Size 918x54x3 mm

Surface Polish

Item Number 854515

Function Ventilation grill above fridge/freezer

Item Color Stainless

Material Stainless steel 1.4301

Size 1196x54x3 mm

Surface Polish

Item Number 854516

Function Ventilation grill above fridge/freezer

Item Color Stainless

Material Stainless steel 1.4301

Size 596x66x3 mm

Surface Polish

Item Number 854517

Function Ventilation grill above fridge/freezer

Item Color Stainless

Material Stainless steel 1.4301

Size 698x66x3 mm



Surface Polish

Item Number 854519

Function Ventilation grill above fridge/freezer

Item Color Stainless

Material Stainless steel 1.4301

Size 918x66x3 mm

Surface Polish

Item Number 854520

Function Ventilation grill above fridge/freezer

Item Color Stainless

Material Stainless steel 1.4301

Size 1196x66x3 mm

Surface Polish

Item Number 854518

Function Ventilation grill above fridge/freezer

Item Color Stainless

Material Stainless steel 1.4301

Size 748x66x3 mm

Surface Polish
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